
WE WOULD LIKE TO
HEAR FROM YOU!
Have you been treated in an 
intensive care unit or are you 
a relative of an ICU patient?

Funded by
the European Union



Would you like to share your experience either
as a patient or a relative? We are starting an
independent and international patient and 
family group. Join us and help to improve 
information and support for patients and their 
next-of-kin.

Please contact Maria Heckel for further information: 
maria.heckel@uk-erlangen.de

If you have any further questions or are interested, please contact 
us. We look forward to hearing from you! 

EPIC: Enhancing palliative care in intensive care units is a 
European project to improve palliative care in intensive care units 
and it is funded by the EU.

DISCLAIMER
Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the author(s) only 
and do not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or European Health and Digital Executive 
Agency. Neither the European Union nor the European Health and Digital Executive Agency can be held 
responsible for them.
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